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Microwave Telemetry, Inc.
10280 Old Columbia Road, Suite 260
Columbia, MD 21046, USA

Address Correction Requested

Don’t forget—as of August 1, 2000
our new address will be
8835 Columbia 100 Parkway
Suites K & L
Columbia, MD 21045, USA
new phone numbers—
(410) 715-5292
(410) 715-5293
new fax number—
(410) 715-5295

Inside…

nNew Productsp.1

nReturning PTTs to usp. 2

nUseful Tipsp. 2

nFeature Article—
Tracking Gullsp. 3

Enter Our Photo Contest!
We’re running a photo contest and your best
picture might just grace the cover of our new
catalog. Even better, the winner will receive a
free transmitter.

Submit pictures or 35 mm slides before
October 31, 2000—we’ll announce the
winner in the December issue of our
newsletter.

Images can be scanned and sent via e-mail
as an attachment.  If you prefer to send
originals just send them by mail—all originals
will be returned promptly.

Dr. Michael Wallace of the San Diego Zoo was our first winner
with his stunning picture of an Andean Condor. Mike’s picture was
featured on the cover of our current catalog and he has already
deployed his free transmitter!

Some of you have asked us where to
obtain Teflon ribbon for making
bird backpack harnesses. Teflon
ribbon can be ordered directly
from:
Bally Ribbon Mills
23 N 7th Street
Bally, PA 19503, USA
phone—610 825-2211
fax—610 845-8013
The web address is
www.ballyribbon.com

We do not usually stock Teflon
ribbon but will always be glad to
order some for you. Please make
your request at least one month
ahead of desired delivery date. You
will be charged the cost of the rib-
bon plus shipping.

Storing your PTTs

If your PTT is not going to be used for more than four days, we recommend that it be turned off by placing the magnet
over the word “STOP” located on the side of the transmitter. Store in a cool, dry place e.g., a refrigerator. This is beneficial
for the batteries. If your PTT is to be switched off for a long period, allow it to transmit for one hour every two weeks to
prevent passivation of the Lithium batteries. Solar PTTs should be periodically exposed to sunlight (four hours each
month) to maintain a charge in the batteries.
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